
 

 

 

02.12.2021  

Year 1/2 Nativity Performances 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite you to our Nativity performances. In order to limit numbers and to stay 

as COVID safe as possible, we will ask that no more than 2 people per family attends and that 

all adults take a lateral flow test that day and wear a face covering. The chairs will be organised 

in sets of two and we would appreciate it if you do not mix whilst waiting for/or after the 

performance.  

The Nativities will be held in the Church at 9.30am.  

Please note there are separate nativities for Year 1 and Year 2 so please check the dates 

below: 

Year 1 Nativity: Tuesday 14th December 

Year 2 Nativity: Wednesday 15th December 

This event will not be recorded and please can we remind you that no photographs or use of 

mobile phones are permitted during the performance. Before the end of term, we will send 

home a photograph of your child in their nativity costume and would appreciate a donation to 

the Bransgore School Association Fund. There will be a bucket at the end of the performance 

if you wish to make a donation.  

We will continue to monitor the COVID situation closely and in the event of a high number of 

cases we may need to review the above events.  

Best Wishes,  

The KS1 Team 

 

 

 


